
November	Youth	News	 
Oh give thanks to the Lord, for he is good;  

for his steadfast love endures forever.  

1Chronicles 16:8  

What are you thankful for this Thanksgiving  

and how has God blessed your life?  

No BLAST or  

confirma�on classes on 

Wednesday, November 21 

due to the Thanksgiving  

holiday.   There will s�ll  

be supper and  

Thanksgiving worship.  

Castaway Club High School Retreat     November 30-December 1 
 

This retreat is for all youth in grades 9-12. Held at Castaway Club near Detroit Lakes.  

The retreat will include great food, worship, bible study, game room, beautiful scenery,  

50 person hot tub, zip line, dance, and exploration of our theme, “Freedom”.  

Sign up today for this awesome, faith-filled weekend by returning your registration form  
and your $180 to Heather by September 11th. The $180.00 fee is non- refundable. 

*Also grab an information packet and return medical and covenant forms to me by  November 30.   
 Fees includes transportation, retreat costs, t-shirt, all meals, program, linens, towels,                    

and lodging.   SIGN UP NO LATER THAN NOVEMBER 11th.  

 

• Youth will have an opportunity to serve in worship in the month  of November.  If you 

are a youth in 7th-12th grade and would like to help in worship by reading, ushering, 

greeting, or providing special music please talk to Heather or Pastor Tom.  We would 

love for you to be a part of worship on both Sunday’s and Wednesday’s.  

• The WELCA Fall Festival is right around the corner!  We are 

looking for youth to help serve lunch on Saturday,                         

November 17th from 10am-1pm. If you are interested in               

helping with this event please talk to Heather. Also please 

wear your youth group t-shirt.                                                                                        

4th & 5th Grade Game Night at ULC on Sunday,                      

November 18th from 4:30-6:30pm. Please come and 

bring friends. Snacks and  beverages will be provided. 

. 

High School Bowling on Wednesday, November 14th 

at Liberty Lanes in East Grand Forks from 8:30pm to 

10:30pm for all youth in 9th-12th grade. The cost is $5 

per person. We will meet at the bowling alley. If you 

need a ride please talk to Heather in advance.  



Youth in grades 7-10 grade are selling Christmas wreaths                                           

until November 11th.  Wreaths will be delivered the week after                

Thanksgiving.  If you are interested in purchasing a wreath or have not 

received fundraising materials please contact Heather. :)  

YOUTH TEAM MEETING  

Youth team will meet on Sunday, November 18th  

at 7:00pm in the upstairs lounge.  

                 MOVIE DAY   
On Sunday, November 11th from 1pm-3:30pm  

youth in grades K-3rd will meet at church to watch the movie, “UP”  

and will join in a bible study, and fun Thanksgiving craft.  

Snacks and beverages will be provided.  

         You don’t want to miss this fun movie event.  Invite Friends!  

                Youth can be dropped off and picked up at church.   

Call Heather with any questions @ 775-4745.  

GIRLS NIGHT on Friday, November 9th from 6pm-10pm 
for all girls and their friends in grades 6th-8th.  
We will meet at church for a fun evening of bible study, snacks,  
service project, a movie,  just dance, nail painting, and a fun t-shirt craft.   
You don’t want to miss this event.  
Please sign you and your friends up on the FYI board  
in the narthex by Wednesday, November 7th.  
You will need to bring 1 or 2 old XL plain t-shirts that can be used for the craft.  
Please also bring a non-perishable food item for the food shelf.  

• Our Family Labels have been turned in and totaled $169.90. 

That’s amazing.  This will benefit the youth program. Thank you to               

everyone who has donated labels, your help is greatly appreciated. We 

will continue to do this project. There is a donation box outside of 

Heather’s Office if you would like to continue to help with this project. 

Thanks again for your support of the youth program.  

 

• Youth Service Day was a huge success with 50 youth and adults participating in several            

different service projects. Thank you to everyone who made this day possible. You all made a 

big difference in the Grand Forks Community and in the lives of others. You are all truly a 

blessing to ULC.  THANK YOU!  


